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 Sept, 2014 

 
 

IMO: New Traffic Separation Scheme 

 

Please be advised of circular from IMO, by which new traffic separation scheme is announced in the 

following areas 

 

1. “On the Pacific coast of Panama”, and 

2. “At the approached to Puerto Cristobal” 

 

Note: The new schemes detailed in the enclosed COLREG.2/Circ.65 will be implemented at  

 0000 hours UTC on 1 December 2014. 

 
 

 

Encl.: COLREG.2/Circ.65 
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